
  
 

 
  

Subject: Mandating vaccines for those attending the university etc! 

From: Suzie Griego 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 5:54:53 PM 

As a parent and grandparent of a UNR student I find it horrifying that we have come to this place where a citizen 
can be forced to put an experimental Vaccine into their body against their will!!  What happened to CHOICE?? 
This is still America and we still have a Constitution and a First Amendment!!  I find it hard to believe that an 
institution of higher learning would stoop so low as to ruin the future of those who choose not to vaccinate and for 
good reason!!  Maybe you should take the time to research these vaccines and the terrible side effects many people 
are suffering of which I know a few!  We are nothing more than guinea pigs!  The FDA hasn’t even approved the 
vaccines and if these were drugs we are talking about they would have been RECALLED!!!! 
Please stop and realize the vaccines will not get rid of the COVID 19 Just like the flu shot doesn’t get rid of H1N1!! 
Free Choice is more important than forcing people against their will and ruining their futures!!! 
Sincerely 
Mrs. S. Griego 
Sent from my iPhone 
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